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Early this morning, we spoke with the Snohomish County Fire Chief on the scene at 
the fire at the Quinn's Crossing subdivision where last summer's 2007 Seattle 
Street of Dreams took place. At the time, he said that three of the homes were 
completely destroyed; they were able to control the fire on the 4th home, and that 
one home was saved. We were informed that all five homes had 'sets'. We were 
also informed that the FBI, ATF, and the Snohomish County Sheriff were on the 
scene and are investigating.  
 
We are stunned by this event, and we thank God that each of the homes were un-
occupied and that there were no apparent injuries.  
 
We are all in the early stages of assessing the options available to us as we move 
forward, and will keep you updated with as much info as we learn more.  
 
Thank you.  
 
John Heller 
President  
Seattle Street of Dreams  
 
 


